
Highlights of President Sirleaf’s Daily Activities 

Thursday, June 19, 2014 

 

President Ellen Johnson Sirleaf returned to Monrovia after participating in the first Graduation 

Convocation of the William V. S. Tubman University in Harper, Maryland County on Thursday, 

June 19, 2014. The Liberian leader, who is also Visitor to the William V.S. Tubman University, 

delivered the Commencement Address on the theme: “The Quest for Quality Education”. Eighty 

students – 67 males and 13 females – received degrees in various disciplines. 

 

Dedicate New Administrative Building & Later Visited Sea Erosion Victims 

While in Harper, President Sirleaf dedicated the newly renovated Maryland County 

Administrative Building.  

She later toured the site of a devastating sea erosion and flood that displaced several residents 

of Harper. The Liberian leader presented assorted relief materials to the victims and announced 

that Government will make a contribution of US$10,000 to help resettle them. 

 

 


